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I
LAW UBRAR'(

Issue 18 - 2/21-83 Editor: Phyllis Meadows

WHO, WHAT, WHY, WHERE, WHEN, HOW? The answer to these questions and more
will be revealed at the SBA Forum - an open meeting between the students and admin-
istration scheduled for Tuesday, 3:30 - 4:30 .p vrn , in the Moot Court. All encouraged
to attend.

FREE GPA POINTS are being awarded to those participating in this year's Libel and
Slander Nite show. Due to the serious demand for actors, actresses and assorted
show-biz backstage degenerates, the Registrar's Office has agreed to issue one GPA
point for each skit a student participates in. All those interested in jacking up their
aver-aqe are asked. to leave their name and number in the envelope on the SBA bulletin
board. A future meeting will be announced shortly.

REBUTTAL FROM FRANK REAL, REGISTRAR RE FREE GPA POINTS, NOT TRUE!!
"You'd think someone bright enough to get into law school would recognize a put-on
when they see one. I'll award extra GPA points when donkeys fly in formation over
Loyola. II

NEED A TUTOR? Don't wait until just before finals ... St. Thomas More Law Honor
Society tutors are listed in a notebook available at the library desk. Tutors are
students who will be studying for their own exams. So plan ahead and schedule
the tutor of your choice now.

WANT TO BE A TUTOR? The Society welcomes anyone who feels they can help others.
Forms are available on the St. Thomas More bulletin board. Return by campus mail.
Fees are negotiable between the tutor and student.

MCDERMOTT CIV PRO REVIEW is scheduled for Wednesday from 8:30 - 9:30 a.m., Room2.

liTHE GREAT DEBATE"--JOSEPHSON V. KANNER... sponsored by Phi Alpha Delta and
moderated -by Ken Vogel. Come hear these infamous advocates discuss "The Adversary
System--Corruption of Justice" on Wednesday at 5 p.m. in the Moot Court.

P.A.D. GENERAL MEETING will be held at 4 p.m. on Wednesday--just before "The
Great Debate"--to nominate next year's officers. All members are urged to attend.

WORK WITH CLIENTS IN A SUPPORTIVE ATMOSPHERE to solve real legal problems.
Bet Tzedek Legal Services offers clinical programs for work with the poor in the

.Beverly-Fairfax area. Executive Director Terry Friedman will be discussing the
program on Wednesday from 4-5 p.m. in Room 1. Sponsored by the Jewish Law
Students Association.

LA RAZA PARTY scheduled for 5-9 p.m. in the Faculty Lounge, 1440 building-Thursday.L.1-
-more-
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PARTICIPATE IN THE NATIONAL CONFERENCE ON WOMENAND THE LAW!! The
1984 program will be held in our region. The Women1s Union is holding a planning
session to form committees to staff and run the conference. All students and faculty •
are urged to participate. The precise location for the conference has not been
selected, and Loyola is one of the schools bidding for the honor, Help put Loyola
on the national map! This event will provide an invaluable source of learning, net-
working (JOBS), skillbuilding and inspiration for all. We need your help to be
successful. Watch for a room and time to be announced ....

IIWHAT IS BUSINESS LAW? PERSPECTIVE FROM GOVERNMENT, CORPORATE AND LAW
FIRM PRACTICESII will be the topic for the next Business Law and Litigation Society
'meeting scheduled for Wednesday, noon, Room 208 of the library. Speakers from
corporate law firm practices will be present. Also, plans for a new journal will be
discussed. Sign up at Room 125 to attend the organizational meeting.

A MESSAGE FROM DEAN FRAKT

There has apparently been some confusion with regard to which dean has responsibilities
in which areas of the law school program. Assistant Dean Arnold Siegel has overall
supervisory responsibility for all aspects of the law school program relating to student
activities. These include the Admissions office, Financial Aid office, Placement office
and the Reqi str'ar+s office. If any student has a problem or question concerning any
of these aspects of the law school program and it is not resolved within those offices,
Dean Siegel is the person to see. Any other personal or professional problem which
a student wishes to bring to 'the attention of the law school administration should also
be directed to Dean SiegeJls attention.

Associate Dean Dan Stewart is cha·rged with the responsibility of general administration
of- the faculty and courses of study. There is necessarily some overlap between Dean
Siegel and Dean Stewar ts functions where student problems arise through academic
concerns. For example, when a student feels that there is difficulty with a particular
professor or class, the initial contact should be made with Dean Siegel.

Assistant Dean Leo Ramos is charged with responsibility for the business administration
of the law school. Thus, he has general supervisory authority over the Personnel
office, Student Accounts office and ancillary services such as the cafeteria and the book-
store as well as our general budget and building programs. Again, there is some overlap
between the functions of Dean Siegel and Dean Ramos. For example, when a student
has questions or problems with tuition payments, he or she is to see Dean Ramos.

If a student feels that he or she has not received satisfaction at the assistant deans
level, then that student should feel free to raise issues with me.

******************************

STUDENT, F.ACULTY AND STAFF GENEROSITY helped us exceed our goal for the
Spring Blood Drive. Sixty-one pints were donated to the Red Cross. Thanks to
all who participated ... and a special thank you to Bob Brock and Keith Sharp who
spearheaded this successful event.

GOLF DEADLINE IS THURSDAY!! See the Athletic bulletin board for details.
Tennis Tourney will be held March 12.

# # # •


	SBA Bulletin
	Repository Citation

	tmp.1528937994.pdf.1LQKF

